
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 
Proposed: Resolution Calling for a Public Hearing to Consider Reauthorization 

of the Skagit County Shellfish Protection District (Clean Water 
Program) and Reestablishment of Budget and Finance Rates and 
Charges.   

 
Date of Hearing:   Tuesday, May 7, 2019, 9:00 a.m.. 
 
Place of Hearing: Commissioners’ Hearing Room 

1800 Continental Place 
Mount Vernon, WA 98273 

 
Purpose of Hearing:  NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of County Commissioners 
will hold a Public Hearing in the Commissioners' Hearing Room, County Administration Building, 
1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA, on Tuesday, May 7, 2019, at 9:00a.m., or as soon 
as possible thereafter, for the purpose of considering the reauthorization of the Skagit County 
Shellfish Protection District (Clean Water Program) and reestablish budget and finance rates 
and charges, as recommended by the Skagit County Department of Public Works. 

 
The Skagit County Clean Water Program budget and finance rates and charges (as established 
pursuant to Resolution # R20150375) are set to expire on December 31, 2019.  This proposal is 
to reauthorize the Shellfish Protection District (Clean Water Program) and reestablish amended 
budget and finance rates and charges for an additional five years (until December 31, 2024).  
This proposal may be approved, modified and approved, or rejected by the Board of Skagit 
County Commissioners.  Your views for or against the recommendations of the Department of 
Public Works are invited by attendance, representation, or letter.  A copy of the full text of the 
proposed resolution will be mailed upon request.   
 
Skagit County ensures full compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 by prohibiting 
discrimination against any person on this basis of race, color, national origin, or sex in the 
provision of benefits and services resulting from the federally assisted programs and activities.  
For questions regarding Skagit County’s Title VI Program, you may contact the Public Works 
Department’s Title VI Liaison, Keith Elefson, at 360-416-1400. 
 
For citizens with special needs, the Commissioners’ Hearing Room (or Public Hearing Room) is 
accessible.  Persons with special needs or disabilities are asked to call the Commissioners’ 
Office at 360-416-1300 at least 96 hours before the hearing to discuss and arrange for any 
needed accommodations. 
 
Additional information can be obtained through Michael See, Water Resource Section Manager, 
Public Works Department, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, WA  98273, (360) 336-9400.  
 
NOTICE GIVEN BY ORDER OF THE BOARD OF SKAGIT COUNTY COMMISSIONERS, this 
22nd Day of April, 2019.     
 
          By:  __________________________________________ 
           Clerk of the Board 
 
Published in the Skagit Valley Herald on April 25, 2019 and May 2, 2019.  


